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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Thank you very much to everyone that came along to the Christmas fair on Saturday, it was wonderful to see so many of 
you there. A very special thank you must of course go to FOBSA for all their hard work, behind the scenes, making the event 
such a success. The final total raised will be shared shortly with you all. 
 
The next few weeks are always busy in school, with Christmas preparation activities in full swing. We will try to keep you as 
updated as possible but please ask if you are unsure of anything. 
 
Some of our Year 2 children will be visiting St Anne’s church with us on Thursday afternoon, to help us decorate a tree for 
their Christmas Tree Festival. This is a free event, running from 1st -3rd December (5.00pm- 9.00pm) Please pop along and 
see our special tree, if you are able. 
 
Miss K Aldred - Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
                                             

Christmas Performances 
 
We are pleased to invite you to our Christmas performances once 
again this year. As was the case at our Harvest assemblies, I 
request, if you are able, to leave younger siblings at home. If you 
are unable to find care for your younger children I politely request 
you sit near the exit and leave the hall, should your younger child 
become unsettled. Each performance will last approximately 30 
minutes and the main front door will be opened at 09.10am. 
 
Extended family members are of course welcome to attend and as 
is traditional at our Christmas performances, we will ask for a 
small voluntary donation for our chosen charity, HEART as you exit 
the performance, so please bring some loose change with you! 
 

Key Dates 
 
29/11 Wreath making workshop 
1-3/ 12 Christmas Tree Festival St Anne’s 
05/12     Yr R Xmas Performance (09.15) 
06/12 Yr 1 Xmas Performance (09.15) 
07/12 Yr 2 Xmas Performance (09.15) 
13/12 Childrens Xmas lunch and party (details to 
follow) 
15/12 Last day of term – finish 3.10pm 
03/01/24 Return to school 
 
Full term dates can be found here 

 
  
 
 

 
 
 

Christmas Post Box Returns 27th Nov – 13th Dec 
 
Our special children’s Christmas post-box has now returned!! It will be open until 13th December. At Bagshot Infant School 
we have a special internal mail system, just at Christmas time, for children to send each other a Christmas card. If your child 
would like to send their friends a card, please write them at home, ensuring their friends name and class is clearly written on 
the envelope and then, send them into school. We will direct the children to post them in the special post-box and Year 2 
elves will then help deliver cards each day. 

Staff Led Clubs 
 
This Wednesday, 29th November is the last session for our staff led 
Football/Lego and Choir clubs. I know you will join me in thanking 
those staff who have given their time to lead the clubs this term. 
Information for next terms staff led clubs, will be shared with all 
parents and carers when we return to school, after the Christmas 
break. 

 

Christmas Lunch/Parties 
The children will be having their Christmas lunch on 
Wednesday 13th December, followed by their class 
party. If your child usually has a packed lunch and 
you would like them to have a Christmas dinner 
that day, please let us know no later than Friday 1st 
December. The children are also invited to wear 
their own clothes to school, on 13th December. 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/for-parents-carers/key-dates/

